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October 14, 2019 

RIVERSIDE PRESBYTERIAN PRESCHOOL     Upcoming                                                                                                                                                           

 

 

*Snack and birthday:  Wendell 

 

* Mrs. Teune will substitute for Mrs. Wert on Wednesday, 10/16.  Mrs. Teune will be in the classes on Tuesday 

to help with assessments also. 

*We will continue to go outside, so please dress your children to be outside. 

*Zoo Visit – Our zoo visit is scheduled for Thursday, October 17.  We will not come to Preschool on 10/17 but 

parents and children will meet at the giraffe exhibit at 10:45 am then make our way to see and hear about 

Mypa from a zoo keeper at 11:15 am.  The zoo opens at 10:00 and is free on Tuesdays and Thursdays from 

October through February, but you will have to pay for parking. 

*Cantata Visit – On Thursday, October 31, children and a parent or care giver come to Preschool at 9:45 am in 

costume to have their picture taken.  Parents drive children to Cantata (8700 W. 31st St., Brookfield), we sing 

songs for the residents, and have cookies with the residents afterwards. 

       

  

Language Arts 

We will learn the 

symbol and sounds for 

the letter E.  

Math 

We will work on 

patterning and number 

recognition.   

Science 

Zebras at the Zoo 

 

Home Connection 

Go on a leaf hunt for 

different colorful 

leaves. 

 

Activities 

Theme:  Pumpkins 

Last week we finished our big ghost craft, planted crocus bulbs 

outside, made an owl nest craft, learned about owls from local 

expert Mrs. Teune and had our first fire drill. 

This week we will make a gift craft for the seniors we will visit 

at Cantata on Halloween, work on fall and Halloween songs, 

make a pumpkin craft and visit Brookfield Zoo to learn about 

zebras.  

Enrichment:  No enrichment on Thursday, 10/17 after our zoo 

visit.  We will make an acorn craft with acorns we collected last 

week. (The acorns have been baked, so there are no bugs in 

them      ).          

    


